
(Translation) 

Ir Hon Gary ZHANG’s motion on 

“Enhancing regulation of the safety of construction works” 

Wording of the Motion 

That the construction industry is an important driving force for Hong Kong’s 

economic and social development, but a number of serious construction accidents 

in recent years have aroused public concern about the safety of construction 

works; in this connection, this Council urges the Government to reform the 

regulatory system for construction works through measures including driving the 

industry forward to establish a professional safety monitoring system that keeps 

abreast of the times, clearly defining the relationship of roles and responsibilities 

among various stakeholders and enhancing safety awareness. 
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